
About Us 

Dedicated to the purpose of maintaining and promoting the status of civil 

engineering as an ideal profession, TCNJ CEHS was organized to recognize 

the characteristics of the individual civil engineer deemed to be 

fundamental to the successful pursuit of an engineering career, and to aid 

in the development of those characteristics in the civil engineering 

student. 

Engineering, the application of scientific principles to the practical needs 

of society, is assuming a constantly increasing responsibility for the 

physical well-being of all people, and thus calling for competence of the 

highest order. This responsibility can be discharged only by a professional 

group whose members are possessed of good basic technical ability, 

intelligence, moral integrity, and effective social poise in their relationship 

with the larger community of which they are part. 

To contribute to the improvement of the profession, TCNJ CEHS fosters 

the development and exercise of sound traits of character and technical 

ability among civil engineers, and its members, by precept and example, 

toward an even higher standard of professional service. We are excited to 

continue our journey as the 143rd chapter of Chi Epsilon. 

 
 
 

Contact Us 

Email: tcnjcehs@tcnj.edu 
 

Mailing Address: 
 

Civil Engineering Honor Society  

2000 Pennington Road 
Armstrong Hall 
Ewing, NJ 08628 

Website: https://cehs.pages.tcnj.edu/ 
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Fall 2018 Highlights 
 

 
Members of TCNJCEHS at our Invitation Social. 

Back: Erin, Ryan, Brian, Chuck, Colin, Olivia, Nicole 
Front: Jen, Ashley, Anthony, Nick, Jeremy, Tommy, Dr. Krstic 

 
On the Wednesday before Halloween, members of TCNJ’s CEHS and ASCE 

made gift bags for Anchor House and Homefront. The bags went to 
underprivileged kids and families in our local area. We had a great time making 
these gift bags for the families and hope to participate in a similar activity soon. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fall Service at the Watershed Institute in Pennington, CEHS helped clear out 
invasive species in the watershed property. 

 

Sophomores, Juniors, Seniors and Pledges all participated in our Pie Eating 
Contest. Our Sophomore associate members took the win over the Juniors and 

Seniors. Dr. Bechtel tried his best too! 



 

  
 
 
 


